
 

 
 
 

 
 

The Association of Pathology Chairs, representing Pathology Department Chairs, Program 
Directors and Medical Educators in North America, is pleased to present:  
 

2nd Annual Pathology Open House  
for Medical Students 

Tuesday, May 17 from 7:00 to 8:30 pm 
 

This event is designed for all participants to learn something applicable to their future as 
a physician, whether they become pathologists or not.  
 

Please share this invitation with medical students, who may register to attend at: 

https://apcprods-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUtc-
ugrT0pEtQUlJRd8zrKZiYCHZdFVqpF . 

  
This year’s program will focus on preparing to apply to residency programs. Participants will:   

  
✓ Learn how to prepare for an interview, whether in-person or virtually, and what various program 

directors prioritize and emphasize during interviews. 

✓ Hear from pathology residents on their experiences in applying and matching to their residency 

programs. 

✓ Discover what pathology program directors are seeking in their residents and what will make you  

an ideal candidate for a pathology residency program. 

✓ Consider what different characteristics of pathology residency programs might determine where  

you apply. 

  
At the 2022 Pathology Open House for Medical Students, participants will meet 
trainees and leaders in Pathology to answer all of their questions!  The faculty includes: 
  
Pathology Residents: 

• Kayla Elliott, MD, University of Vermont  

• Robert Christian, MD, Oregon Health & Science University 

• Amanda Herrmann, MD, PhD, University of Texas Health Sciences Center at Houston  

  

https://apcprods-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUtc-ugrT0pEtQUlJRd8zrKZiYCHZdFVqpF
https://apcprods-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUtc-ugrT0pEtQUlJRd8zrKZiYCHZdFVqpF


 

Pathology Residency Program Directors: 

• Sarah Calkins, MD, University of California, San Francisco 

• Robert Hoffman, MD, PhD, Vanderbilt University 

• Diane Kowalski, MD, Yale University 

• Douglas Miller, MD, PhD, University of Missouri 

• Wesley Naritoku, MD, PhD, Keck School of Medicine at the University of Southern California 

• Charles Timmons, MD, PhD, University of Texas Southwestern/Texas Children’s Hospital 

  
All medical students who have a curiosity about the specialty of Pathology are especially 
encouraged to attend, but the program is open and will be informative to all!  
 

To register to attend, go to:   
https://apcprods-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUtc-ugrT0pEtQUlJRd8zrKZiYCHZdFVqpF   
  
After registering, participants will receive a confirmation email with a calendar 
appointment and link to join this Zoom event.  
  
Association of Pathology Chairs: https://www.apcprods.org/  
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